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It is my very strong opinion that this bill will be very damaging to the Chiropractic 

profession. Please oppose it. The Chiropractic profession has been a specific entity 

since its inception. Giving another profession legal rights to perform work that has 

been exclusively performed by chiropractors who have studied for years to learn very  

specific techniques to treat the body is likely to injure patients. Let them stick to their 

profession and improve their craft and let the chiropractors continue to improve ours. 


